
 

A non-school uniform day with the theme 

off… 

This can be a simple spotty top or go all out 

with spotty socks, spotty trousers or even 

spotty hair! 

AND… 

A cake sale on Wednesday 14th November 
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This year for Children in Need, the school council will be hosting a Spotacular 

cake sale! 

On Wednesday 14th November 2018, school council reps will be selling cakes 

after school to raise money for Children in Need. 

If you would like to donate some cakes for them to sell and raise money, it 

would be greatly appreciated. School council would like the cakes to be 

delivered to school on Tuesday and Wednesday ready to sell on Wednesday 

afternoon. 
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